
                                                                    201 South Main, Suite 2300 
                        Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 

April 30, 2010 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114 
 
Attention: Julie P. Orchard 
  Commission Secretary 
 
Re: Docket No. 08-999-05 – Report on summary level inventory of current “home 

energy reports” 
 
On December 17, 2009, in the above referenced docket, the Commission directed the DSM 
advisory group to review the concept of a “home energy report” and provide a recommendation 
to the Commission whether such a report is appropriate for Rocky Mountain Power’s Utah 
service territory. The Commission directed such recommendation be provided to the 
Commission by May 1, 2010. On April 8, 2010, Rocky Mountain Power filed a letter with the 
Commission requesting an extension of the due date of this report from May 1, 2010 to February 
28, 2011. In support of this request, the Company stated it is currently in an open procurement 
process for “home energy report” type products and as such, procurement policy and 
confidentiality considerations would make it difficult for the Company to engage in meaningful 
open exchanges of information with these vendors outside of the immediate procurement efforts. 
In addition, the Company also indicated that being in an open procurement process makes it 
challenging for the Company to lead an exploratory effort with the DSM advisory group until 
such time as we complete the evaluation of our outstanding proposals. The Division of Public 
Utilities supported the Company’s request in a memorandum to the Commission submitted in 
this docket dated April 21, 2010. 
 
In the April 8, 2010 letter to the Commission, the Company offered to submit a report which 
provides a summary level inventory of known “home energy reports” that are currently being 
provided to electric utility customers in the United States to the Commission by May 1, 2010. 
Pursuant to this commitment, the Company provides herewith a report which summarizes the 
“home energy reports” currently being provided by utilities to their customers in the United 
States. 
 
An original and five (5) copies of this report are provided with this filing. 
 
It is respectfully requested that all formal correspondence and staff requests regarding this matter 
be addressed to: 
 
By E-mail (preferred): datarequest@pacificorp.com  
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By regular mail:  Data Request Response Center 
    PacifiCorp 
    825 NE Multnomah Blvd., Suite 2000 
    Portland, OR  97232 
 
Informal inquiries may be directed to Dave Taylor, manager of Utah regulatory affairs, at (801) 
220-2923. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation 
    
 


